
DATE, 2017

NAME
TITLE
STATE ORGANIZATION
ADDRESS
CITY, STATE ZIP

RE:	Support for NGVAmerica Comments on the Volkswagen Environmental Mitigation Trust Implementation for the States

Dear NAME:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
COMPANY / ORGANIZATION NAME would like to express its support for the Natural Gas Vehicles for America (NGVAmerica) comments on the Volkswagen Environmental Mitigation Trust (EMT or Trust) implementation submitted to the STATE ORGANIZATION on DATE OF NGVA SUBMISSSION (attached). As a STATE-based COMPANY / ORGANIZATION we value the opportunity presented to STATE by the $XXX million in Trust Funds the state will receive under this settlement. We stand ready to work with the state to maximize the benefit of these funds in offsetting nitrogen oxide (NOx) emissions and advancing the use of cleaner technologies.

Numerous areas of the country continue to need to implement strategies to reduce air pollution including ozone and smog.  Since motor vehicles, particularly heavy duty vehicles, account for a large share of emissions contributing to air pollution and ozone formation, the VW EMT funds are a welcome source of funds to cost-effectively reduce emissions.

Many national and STATE fleets are already benefitting from fewer emissions, better economics and the use of a dependable domestic fuel source by using natural gas in their vehicles. Through the Trust, STATE can promote significant expansion of the use of natural gas vehicles and deploy the cleanest available heavy-duty trucks in public and private fleets to achieve the NOx reduction goals of the Trust at the lowest cost. 


SPECIFC COMMENTS BY COMPANY / ORGANIZATION


The VW Trust funds provide an extraordinary opportunity for STATE to cost-effectively transition to cleaner vehicle fuels to lower vehicle emissions.  Commercially available natural gas vehicles offer the best solutions for addressing the goals of the EMT, delivering the most nitrogen oxide emission reductions for the least cost.

Sincerely,

